New home page offers easier access to 1

Eight main topics,
quicker graphics,
‘a public service’

The next time you want up-to-date
information on benefits or available re-
search grants, let your mouse do the brows-
ing on the University's newly designed
Web page.

The new page, which went on-line
Monday, was revised to help users find
information about the University, its pro-
grams and services, said Judy Hallman,
campus webmaster.

“We tried to address the problems us-
ers reported with the old home page,
which has been in place since December
1994,” she said.

Those problems included slow-loading
graphics and hard-to-acess information,
she said.

University information now is orga-
nized under eight main topics: campus
sites and services; admissions; research
and academics; office of the chancellor;
libraries; information for students; news
of the day; and alumni and friends.

Clicking on “News of the Day,” for
instance, brings up 10 choices—from cam-
pus calendars, to University publications
such as the Gazette and the Daily Tar Heel,
to regional and global news.

Users quickly can find out in the Ga-
zette how the Employee Forum or Faculty
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www.unc.edu>, as the entry point
Hallman said.

It was painful,” Howard M. Fried (bio-
chemistry) said in his message to0 the
Web-Walkers,” Hallman said. The Web-

Walkers is a group of campus volunteers

who responds to m S
amonth directed to <info@unc.edu>, said
the feedback coming in was that the grapn-
ics were very slow to come up on the
screen and the information was focused
internally and very difficult to use.

“People whowouldlike to attend Caro-
lina, for example, could not find the ad-
missions information,” she said. “Under-
graduate Admissions, the Graduate
School, Continuing Education, the
Registrar’s Office and the various schools
all had home pages, but they were mixed
in with other information in the ‘Depart-
ments and Organizations’ section.”

The new home page, however, has an
“ Admissions” category with direct access
to these individual pages.
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